
Unwrapping “Hope” 

Biblical Hope is defined as “Grace fueled optimism.”      


The first kind of hope is circumstantial and it leaves us open for disappointment. 

The second kind of hope is foundational and it will not disappoint us.   


Therefore, since we have been justified through faith, we have peace with God 
through our Lord Jesus Christ, 2 through whom we have gained access by faith 
into this grace in which we now stand. And we boast in the hope of the glory of 
God. Romans 5:1-2


Our hope is not in ourselves but in our Great God. 

13 Now that same day two of them were going to a village called Emmaus, about 
seven miles from Jerusalem. 14 They were talking with each other about 
everything that had happened. 15 As they talked and discussed these things with 
each other, Jesus himself came up and walked along with them; 16 but they were 
kept from recognizing him. 

17 He asked them, “What are you discussing together as you walk along?” 
They stood still, their faces downcast. 18 One of them, named Cleopas, asked 
him, “Are you the only one visiting Jerusalem who does not know the things that 
have happened there in these days?” 19 “What things?” he asked. 

“About Jesus of Nazareth,” they replied. “He was a prophet, powerful in word and 
deed before God and all the people. 20 The chief priests and our rulers handed 
him over to be sentenced to death, and they crucified him; 21 but we had hoped 
that he was the one who was going to redeem Israel. And what is more, it is the 
third day since all this took place.  Luke 24:13-21 

25 “How foolish you are, and how slow to believe all that the prophets have 
spoken! 26 Did not the Messiah have to suffer these things and then enter his 
glory?” 27 And beginning with Moses and all the Prophets, he explained to them 
what was said in all the Scriptures concerning himself.  Luke 24:25-27 

Pain and disappointment are hope’s best friends and not it’s worst enemies. 


3 Not only so, but we also glory in our sufferings, because we know that suffering 
produces perseverance; 4 perseverance, character; and character, hope. 5 And 
hope does not put us to shame, because God’s love has been poured out into our 
hearts through the Holy Spirit, who has been given to us. Romans 5:3-5 




Hope is hard work but we want it without effort.  The price tag of hope is 
suffering, perseverance and character.  


Is your hope grace fueled or self willed?      


    


   


